
Sanctuary Decorating Party: November 20 from 2-5 p.m. 

Come help us get ready for the Advent/Christmas season. 

Music and refreshments! 

 

 

We will be making Peanut Butter Bonbons again on Monday, November 28. There is a signup 
sheet in the Narthex if you would like to help make them or donate supplies. There is also a signup 
sheet to order bonbons. You will be able to pick them up here at the church, or you can buy them 
at Loretta McClarigan’s shop, or at our Christmas Bazaar. We will have milk chocolate, dark 
chocolate, or mixed at a cost of $7.00 per container.                                       
                 

The Leacock Bazaar Returns! 
  

We have scheduled our Christmas Bazaar for Saturday December 3 from 
8:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. and we need your help. We are accepting gently 
used Christmas items, new items, and hand-made goods. 
  

Baskets will be placed in the Narthex beginning November 6 for you to take and fill for the ever-
popular gift basket sale. We also need baked goods and soups for the cafe.  
 

Come with your hot glue gun (or without it) Tuesday evenings at 6:00 p.m. to help us get ready. 
 

Questions or suggestions? Contact Alba Ruhl or Bonnie Rice.  
 
You may purchase flowers for the Sanctuary on November 27 in honor of or in memory of 
someone or a special occasion.  Please call the church office at 717-687-6619 to schedule a date. 
 
The Pequea Valley High School would like to invite our senior citizens to a special concert on 
Friday, December 2, 2022. The concert is scheduled for 11:30 a.m. in the high school auditorium. 
After the concert, a free lunch will be served in the cafeteria.    Please call 717-768-5500 by 
Tuesday, November 22 to reserve a lunch.  
 
 

 
Dear Friends at Leacock: 
Janet and I want to seriously “thank you” for all the neat things you 
have done for us over the past year.  Your notes, cards, flowers, phone 
calls and prayers were exceedingly appreciated.  We regret that we 
cannot get to worship in person but join you via live streaming.  We 

are well in spite of some issues that come with age.  We pray for you and send you our wishes for 
a joyous Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas.  
                                                     Love, Janet and David Birch 
 
Toys for Tots  
 

The Toys for Tots box is in the narthex until the middle of 
December. Please give as you want.  Last season we gave to over 
5,000 children. If it wasn't for Toys for Tots, there would be 
children who receive nothing for Christmas. There is much need in 
Lancaster County. Thanks ahead of time for your help!                       
                                                                                 Dave Berkhimer 


